

On 15th of March, 2016. The Secretary General of International Investors Association of Georgia Osman Chalishkan (Mzhavanadze) met with the representatives of Embassy of the Unites States of America Mr. Charles Seten and Mrs. Nia Lomadze at the office of IIA. The sides talked about economic and business spheres on the introductory meeting, They have discussed plans of future cooperation in Business sphere. Secretary General of IIA provided all the information about Association and its member companies to the representatives of Embassy of America. Also several issues were discussed at the meeting. At the end of the meeting the sides expressed that fruitful business cooperation with the Association and Embassy of the US of America will continue in the future.